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April 8, 2024 

 

John Keller 

1146 E. Pacific St. 
Appleton, WI 54911 

Dear John, 

Thank you for your continued service to the City of Appleton through your participation 
as a member of the Library Board of Trustees. The work of this board is vitally 
important to our community. 
 
You have been, and will continue to be, involved in many important decisions 
regarding our community, and your input is very valuable. It is a pleasure to see 
citizens so interested in our city that they will take time out of their busy schedules to 
be a member of a board, committee, or commission.  
 
Once again, I commend you for continuing to serve on the Library Board of Trustees, 
and I want to congratulate you on the Common Council’s acceptance of your 
appointment on April 3, 2024. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Jake Woodford  
Mayor 
 
cc: Colleen Rortvedt, Library Director 
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